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10/10/2022 8:28 PM My name is Cynthia Long. I live on Griffin Boulevard and I'd 

like to comment on the single use plastics leaf collection 
ordinance. I have no problem with prohibiting single use 
plastics. I do have a problem with prohibiting plastics to be 
used for the picking up of leaves and yard debris. I have used 
the same plastic bags for the last 10 to 15 years and plan to 
continue to do so. I never buy plastics for single use. My 
neighbors across the street have used the same plastic bags 
for at least 10 years, and they use them every year. They drive 
them out and they reuse them. Please make sure that when 
you write this ordinance that you expressly prohibit single 
use, but you do continue to allow plastic bags to be used. 
Thank you.
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